

---

**From:** Stewart McGarrity  
**Sent:** 28 November 2006 12:17  
**To:** John.Ramsay@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk  
**Cc:** Ruane, Nick; Julian Ware (julian.ware@kpmg.co.uk); ian.barlex@kpmg.co.uk;  
Alasdair Sim; Alastair Richards - TEL; Miriam Thorne; Geoff Gilbert;  
andy.park@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk;  
Lorna.Davis@transportscotland.gsi.gov.uk  
**Subject:** DFBC Meetings 27/11/06  
**Attachments:** 271106\_JRC\_TS\_Meeting.doc; 271106\_tie\_TS\_(TEL BP).doc; 271106  
\_tie\_TS\_(Procurement).doc

John,

Attached are three short notes of our meetings yesterday. I'd be grateful if you could confirm or otherwise the completeness and accuracy of the actions we have taken away. I also understand from Trudi that the meeting re Functional Spec went well - please can you play back your understanding of the specific additional actions at tie arising from that meeting.

Thanks a lot,

Stewart

**Stewart McGarrity**  
Finance & Performance Director  
tie Limited

